
September 16, 2020

SENT VIA EMAIL (clerks@vaughan.ca)

Mayor Bevilacqua and Members of Council
Committee of the Whole
City of Vaughan
City Clerks Office 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

Attention:  Mr. Todd Coles – City Clerk

David Tang
Direct Line: 416.597.6047
dtang@millerthomson.com

Dear Mayor and Members of Council:

Re: Written Submissions respecting Wedgewood Columbus Limited (“Wedgewood”)
Official Plan Amendment and Zoning By-law Applications
(City File No.’s OP.19.015 and Z.19.039) for
7887 Weston Road (the “Redevelopment Site”)
Notice Request for City File No.’s OP.19.015, Z.19.039, OP.19.012 and Z.19.036

We are the Solicitors for Home Depot Holdings Inc. which owns the property municipally 
known as 140 Northview Boulevard (“The Home Depot Lands”) and Home Depot of 
Canada Inc., which operates a store at that location.

Written Submissions for Wedgewood Applications

We previously submitted the attached September 11, 2020 letter (the “Wedgewood Letter”)
to provide written submission on the above noted applications, which were considered as 
Item 2 by the Committee of the Whole at its September 15th, 2020 Public Meeting.   It 
appears that the Wedgewood Letter was not added as a communication to that meeting or 
that Item 2.  We are writing to ask that the City’s records be amended to record that this 
Wedgewood Letter was filed as a communication for consideration with respect to Item 2 at 
that September 15th, 2020 Committee of the Whole Public Hearing.

We  suspect that the oversight was due to the fact that the Wedgewood Letter was almost 
identical in form to our letter sent the same day which dealt with Item 3 of that Committee of 
the Whole September 15, 2020 meeting, applications made by the Calloway REIT (400 & 7) 
Inc. (the “Calloway Letter” and “Calloway” respectively). That Calloway Letter, was 
included as the communication C24 and correctly tagged as addressing Item 3.

Would you be able to provide confirmation the Wedgewood Letter has been recorded in the 
City’s files for Wedgewood Columbus Limited’s applications for 7887 Weston Road, File 
Numbers OP.19.015 and Z.19.039?

COMMUNICATION – C13
Council – September 29, 2020
Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
Report No. 39, Item 2
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Notice of Wedgewood and Calloway Decisions/Appeals

We are also writing to request notice of any and all decisions or appeals related to any of 
the Wedgewood or Calloway applications, namely City file numbers OP.19.015, Z.19.039, 
OP.19.012 and Z.19.036.

If you require any further information, please let us know.  Thank you for your assistance

Yours very truly,

MILLER THOMSON LLP

Per:

David Tang
DT/


